
Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, May 16th, 
 
Students, we are beginning a new office procedure starting Monday, May 19th that will be permanent 
going into next year and beyond. Please pay attention to the following announcement. In order to 
report to the office, students must have a pass from a teacher or be called down by an office staff 
member. Teachers - If a student asks to report to the office, you must find out why & which staff 
member they need to see.  Please call the office to see if that person is available.  If students do not have 
a valid reason, please keep them in the classroom. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
If you need to refer to this policy, please check the posting in the Panthers Google Classroom. 
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap and strapless shirts and dresses, short shorts that 
show your bottom, sagging pants, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and 
are not to be worn. Please do not wear these items to school, or you will be dress-coded. If you want to 
review the dress code, it is in the Student Handbook found on the Panther Google Classroom.  
 
Last night in Panther Sports the Tennis  team had a strong showing against Northview, with four 
match wins on the day! Congratulations to the winning teams. 
 
If you have lost your AirPods, House keys, or Jewelry, please stop by the office to describe them and 
claim them.  
 
 The gym is open today for anyone wishing to use a pros pass for open gym during advisory. Teachers, 
have your students line up with their pros passes at your door so you can check them on their way out 
after announcements. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 
 


